
Report of the Lyttelton/Mt Herbert Community Board to the Council meeting of 7 June 2007 

5. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 A letter was tabled from the Diamond Harbour and Districts Historical Association Inc. outlining the 

Association’s past involvement with the preservation of the Stoddart Weir and of the Association’s 
willingness to assist with any future development of the weir. 

 
 The Board received the correspondence and noted the points made and interest shown by the 

Association. 
 
 Also tabled and received was a circular letter from the Christchurch Beautifying Association regarding 

the graffiti problem throughout the city. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


